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| oppose because it infringes on those of our citizens that went about legally being
permitted and licensed to do what is already guaranteed by the US constitution.
Public entities would only be subject to being sued through the infringement of a
person's personal right to carry and defend themselves. This is clearly a violation of
the 2nd amendment and you all should be ashamed for once again targeting the
citizens, and wishing to make them defenseless.



